
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: City Council Workshop 
 
DATE:  June 5, 2023 

 
Following the discussion that took place at the City Council Retreat as well as having 
received lots of questions from councilmembers, committee members, and members of 
the public, staff believes it would be beneficial for the City Council to consider adopting 
bylaws and a code of conduct for all City boards, committees, and commissions.  
 
If the City Council would like to consider adopting bylaws and a code of conduct, staff 
recommends starting the conversation with a City Council workshop in June.  
 
Council Action 
Staff requests that the City Council consider holding a workshop on either Tuesday, 
June 13 at 1:00pm or Wednesday, June 14 at 7:00pm following the city hall open 
house. 


